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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
As you can see, work has begun around the Polish 
Home.  Our drainage project is underway with the sides 
of the building completed and the front of the building 
remaining.  On completion, we will then repave and 
landscape around the building.   
 

It is hoped that this newsletter will be delivered quickly, 
as there are many events happening soon. On Saturday, 
May 22 is the “Dyskoteka” at 9:30 pm.  This Sunday we 
will have our May birthday party at 2 pm followed by 
the benefit concert at Sacred Heart at 5 pm. 
 

Our Annual Golf Outing will be on Saturday, June 5th.  
Please call Gary Bradley at 676-4708 for more 
information.   
  

The annual Syracuse Polish Festival will be held on 
Clinton Square from Friday, June 11th to Sunday the 
13th. 
 

We are also planning a Polish Home Night at the 
Syracuse Chiefs.  More information will follow.   
 

Annual clambake is set for Saturday, August 7th. Save 
the date. 
 

While we appreciate the support of all our members, 
there are a few individuals who are really “giving their 
all” and need to be mentioned.  VP Steve Synakowski is 
at the grill for our Lenten Fish Dinners and Pancake 
breakfasts, as well as in the kitchen on most Saturdays 
preparing our Saturday Dinners. Matt Olszewski is there 
too.  Thank you to Lillian Sadlocha for keeping me in 
line as well as keeping the Bell Jar and Birthday parties 
coordinated.  Many thanks to Ron Lachut for helping 
coordinate the lighting and building projects, Dyngus 
Day and also for his generous donation of $1600.  
Dziękujemy serdecznie!  
 
Thank you to Kim DeCarr, who had been toiling in the 
kitchen on Mondays during bingo.  Kim has stepped 
down and Annie Adkins has stepped in.  
 
Also, there are many newer members who are greatly 
supportive of the Polish Home.  One gentleman rarely 
stops in without at least 10 people in his entourage and 
they spend several hours here enjoying the atmosphere 
and cameraderie. 
 
Thank you to all who do so much here.  

Rob Synakowski 

TIME TO PAY YOUR  
2010 DUES  

only $1.66 per month! 
Your dues help ensure that the Syracuse Polish Community 

Home will continue for many years to come.   
While we have many new members, 
quite a few “veteran members” have 
not yet renewed.  Please show your 
support and either mail or drop off 

your membership dues.  

 

   We are on Facebook:  
            

Syracuse Polish Home and Dom Polski 
 

 
 

The Polish Home will be CLOSED For 
Memorial Day Weekend Saturday 5/29, 

Sunday 5/30 and Monday 5/31. 
 
 
 
 

+IN MEMORIAM+  
The President of Poland, Citizens and 

Government Officials killed in the airplane 
catastrophe at Katyń 

 
Joseph Jaworski 

Mary C. Kawa Mott 
Mickey Piorek 

Helene Bordynski Kreske 
Leonard “Chick” Czachowski 

Frank “Shine” Włosiński 

 



 
 

Ten scholarships will be awarded at the Fifty-Sixth 
annual Polish Festival to be held at Syracuse’s Clinton 
Square on June 11, 12 and 13.  

Festivities begin at noon on Friday at Syracuse’s City Hall 
to raise the Polish Flag. The Festival itself begins at 4 PM 
in Clinton Square with continuous entertainment 
beginning with Syracuse’s own Jasiu Klocek and the Salt 
City Brass; Eight-time Grammy Winner Al Piatkowski 
from Cazenovia and the Little Poland Dance Ensemble 
from Utica, New York will also appear, Jimmy Sturr and 
his Orchestra come to the stage Saturday evening. He 
is the reigning king of polkas and on the Top Ten list 
of all-time Grammy Award winners!  

The scholarships with be awarded on Sunday along with 
Miss Polonia 2009, Sonia Siok crowning the new Miss 
Polonia 2010.  

 

There is no admission charge for the festival that will 
include children’s entertainment, Polish Art and Fine 
Crafts and Polish books besides delicious Polish food and 
beverages.  

 
 

  
 

RECENT DONATIONS 
 

In memory of Mary Rypski 
$100 from John and Karen Novak 

In memory of the Poplaski and Sakowski Families 
$100 from Frank and Helen Sakowski 

 

PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
FIRST SUNDAY OF THE MONTH! 

 
Sunday, June 6th   

10am-1pm 
Includes Eggs to order 

Adults $7 Seniors $6 Children $5 
 

 

 
 

The I.J. Paderewski Choir is proud to welcome three 
very talented artists to a concert at the Basilica of the 
Sacred Heart of Jesus, 927 Park Avenue in Syracuse, on 
Sunday, May 23, 2010 at 5:00 PM 
 
Tickets are $15 for adults and $10 for seniors and 
students.  PROCEEDS WILL BENEFIT HOSPICE 
OF CENTRAL NEW YORK. 
 
A reception to meet the artists will immediately follow 
the performance.  For more information, contact Carol 
Steves at 673-2731 or Connie Mauté at 391-3741 

 



 
Mark Your Calendars! 

 

 
 

 
Polish Home Birthday Party this Sunday!
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If your name on the address label is followed by “10”, we thank you for renewing your membership in the 
Polish Home. 

 
Your membership ensures that the Polish Home will continue to fulfill the mission for which it was founded – to be a center for Polish 

culture in Syracuse.  Please fill in this form and send it in or drop off at the Polish Home.  Thank you. 
 

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP 
Syracuse Polish Community, Inc. 

Annual dues are only $20 per person! 
Name ___________________________________ 

Address_________________________________ 

City ________________Zip_________________ 

Date of Birth _______Phone________________ 

Ethnic Heritage: Polish □   Other ___________ 

Signature _______________________________ 

Sponsored by (regular member) _______________ 

E-mail address: __________________________ 
 

 
2010 DUES ARE NOW BEING ACCEPTED 

$20 per year 
 

That’s only $1.66 per month to belong to Syracuse’s 
Premier Polish Club!!!  

 

U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s  
 

♦ Saturday Polish Dinners- from 5:30 pm 
♦ Dyskoteka – European Dance Party- Last Saturday of the month at 

9:30pm (This month Sat. May 22!)  
♦ Birthday Party – Sunday May 23! 
♦ Monthly Pancake Breakfast – 1st Sundays 10am -1pm 
♦ Polish Home Golf Outing – Sat. June 5, 2010 
♦ Polish Fest – June 11, 12, and 13th  
♦ 2nd Annual Clambake – Saturday, August 7th  

 
 
 

BINGO!  
Play for big money! — $3,000 

No game under $175!  Plus 2 – 60/40  
Share the wealth & our weekly bonanza  
Play every game for as little as $8.00 

Last coverall pays $1,000 
MONDAYS 7 PM at the Polish Home.  

Kitchen opens at 5 pm featuring “Chefs” Charlie Hollis, 
Annie & the crew!!


